
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Kasia Poplawski < >  

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 5:58 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Cc: Jan Poplawski < >; LIDIA POPLAWSKI < >; 

Kathleen McDermott < > 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Opposition to Application number: A-2024-0046 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Hello again, 

 

My address is: 216 McMurchy Ave., S 

 

I authorize to post my comments below. My name is Kasia Poplawska 

 

Regards, 

 

Kasia 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Aug 15, 2024, at 10:56 AM, Kasia Poplawski <  wrote: 

> 

> Dear Committee of Adjustment, 

> 

> I strongly oppose the Application number: A-2024-0046 

> Address: 218 McMurchy Ave 

> 



> The application titled Severed Lot is already in itself a strong indication this is NOT a minor 

variance and needs to be denied immediately!! 

> 

> How could this be even allowed to be considered a minor variance???! 

> 

> As a direct neighbour who lives on 216 McMurchy Ave this will have an extreme negative and 

stressful impact on my home and living conditions. 

> 

> Since the new owners bought the property on 218 MCMURCHY the state of that house has greatly 

deteriorated. And the amount of people living in that house has greatly increased. The house has 

diminished in appearance and the amount of bylaw infractions on this property have increased! 

Overflowing garbage bins and garbage on lawn, unmowed and unkept lawn, Parking on lawn in front 

of house as too many cars etc. 

> 

> I new house in the not so big backyard would have a tremendous negative imposition on 

neighbours and the entire neighborhood! 

> 

> Safety, garbage increase, noise, congestion etc. 

> 

> Please for the sake of protecting this mature neighbourhood don’t allow this application to go 

through. 

> 

> Yours truly, 

> 

> Kasia Poplawska 

> 

> 

 


